
 

 

The Transfiguration of the Lord           August 6, 2017 

Your prayers are requested for the repose of the souls in this week’s Mass intention; for the souls in Purgatory; and 
for the deceased of our parish. 

 Weekend Mass Intentions 
Saturday Aug 5  4:00 PM Peter Dumont by mother (6th anniversary) 
Sunday  Aug 6  8:30 AM Conrad Letendre by wife 

                  10:30 AM Community Mass: Frank & Lois Giambo, Rene Davignon  
                   7:00 PM Diane Jacques by Bob & Deb 
  Weekday Mass Intentions 
 

Monday Aug 7  8:00 AM For parishioners of St. Mary 
Tuesday Aug 8  8:00 AM For Chris by Mom 
Thursday Aug 10  8:00 AM Joseph Costa by daughter, Dolores Santos & family 
Friday  Aug 11  8:00 AM Joseph & Helen Gonet & Wanda Mogilnicki by Wanda 
 Next Weekend 
Saturday Aug 12  4:00 PM Wilkinson Family by Robert Wilkinson 
Sunday  Aug 13  8:30 AM Shirley Smith by husband 
            10:30 AM Community Mass: David Silva, Manuel Medeiros, Lazaro  
      Rosa, Rosario Savaria  
             7:00 PM Francisco Medeiros by daughter 

Parish Financial 
 

THANK YOU to all who share their talent, 
time, presence, and support with our Parish. 

 

July 30th Collection 

$5016. 
 

This weekend’s second collection is for the 
Peter’s Pence Collection  

which provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to 
carry out his charitable works around the world. The 

proceeds benefit our brothers and sisters on the margins 
of society, including victims of war, oppression and 

disasters. Please be generous. For more information, visit 
www.usccb.org/peters-pence.  

 

Thank you for your generosity!  

 

The Mass Book for 2018  is now open. The offer-

ing is $10.00 for the Sunday community mass and all 
weekday masses, and $20.00 for all individual weekend 
masses. Registered parishioners may reserve up to two 
masses on weekends and two masses on weekdays until all 
requests are filled. Those who are not registered or from an-
other parish may add names to the Sunday community mass 
at 10:30 AM. There are a few weekday and 7:00PM Sun-
day masses still available for 2017. 

14-day Memorial Candles:   

In Memory of Lazaro Rosa by wife, Maria & family 

In Memory of Leslie Jane Medeiros by Mom 
 

Icon Candle:    

In Memory of Almeida Family by Luisa Barbosa 
 

Hosts for August:    

In Memory of Letourneau & Trial Families by Louis 
& Louise Trial 

 

            PLEASE PRAY FOR 

        all of our parishioners who 
  may be ill and for all of our family                                    
     members or friends who are ill. 
 

 

                

Religious Education 
“Let the children come to me…” Luke 18:16. What 

better way to bring the youth of our parish to Jesus, 

than to become a religious education teacher. We are 

very fortunate and grateful to those religious education 

teachers who have graciously agreed to return again 

this year and share their faith and love of God with our 

young people. At this time, we are in need of two 

teachers for the following classes: Confirmation I, Con-

firmation II, First Penance/First Communion and Grade 

7. If you like to become part of this very important 

ministry in our parish please contact Dave Beaulieu, 

Director of Faith Formation at davidbeau-

lieu@stmarysnb.com with your name, email/telephone 

number and the best time to reach you. 

http://www.usccb.org/peters-pence


 

Low gluten altar breads  US parishes have received approval from the United States Council of Catholic Bishops to offer 

individuals with gluten intolerance a Low Gluten Altar Bread. Low Gluten Altar Bread is valid matter for use in the 

Catholic Eucharist according to the Catholic Church's canonical requirements. The gluten content of Low Gluten Altar 

Bread is under 20 parts per million. If you require receiving low gluten host at mass, please see Fr. Dan in the vesting 

sacristy before mass and a small pyx (vessel) containing the low gluten host will be prepared for you. 

St. Vincent de Paul  
 

St. Vincent de Paul would like to thank everyone for 
their continued support of our mission to help those in 
need. Please remember that with summer months 
here, children who usually get their best meals at 
school will now be home for breakfast and lunch. 

 

St. Mary’s Parish Scholarship Fund  for many families it is a financial sacrifice to send their children to a 

parochial school. To assist in this matter, St. Mary’s Parish has formed a Scholarship Fund to assist needy stu-

dents who attend Catholic School. Perhaps you find yourself in circumstances that will allow you to contribute to 

that fund. Any and all donations will be gratefully received at any time and are tax deductible. Please help us to 

help others. Your contribution can be sent to St. Mary’s Parish, 106 Illinois St., New Bedford, MA 02745, and des-

ignated for the Scholarship Fund. Help us to build the future. 
 
 

BAPTISMAL PREPARATION TEAM MEMBERS NEEDED: 

Diane Baron, who has prepared parents for their children’s Baptism for many years, has decided to step down from 
that position while continuing as RCIA Director. To that end, I am looking for a two or three couples to prepare parents 
for their child’s Baptism. This ministry would provide parish welcome and hospitality to families bringing their children 
to the Sacrament of Baptism.  One couple would lead the one-hour pre-baptismal parent meeting usually once every 
other month or every three months depending on the number of couples who comes forward to help in this ministry.  
As part of the meeting, the host couple gives a short (7 – 10 minute) witness talk about their experience with the sac-
rament in their own family, what the Sacrament of Baptism means and how it is celebrated.  If you can help, please 
contact Fr. Dan by calling the office or by email at RevDLacroix@aol.com.  Thank you. 
 

Struggling in your marriage? – You are not alone! If your marriage is tearing the two of you apart, if there is little or no 
meaningful communication, if you are considering separation or divorce, we believe Retrouvaille can help. Our peer 
ministry is led by couples who have lived through the honeymoon phase often followed by deep disillusionment before 
finally finding resurrection in their marriages using the tools taught in this program. Rediscover a loving marriage with a 
Retrouvaille weekend. The next New England Retrouvaille marriage renewal weekend will be held on: September 8-10, 
2017. To register or for more information, call 1-800-470-2230 or visit www.HelpOurMarriage.com. 

Holiday Fair 

CRAFTERS WANTED:  St. Mary’s Holiday 

Fair is scheduled for November 4h and 5th.  For 

more information please call Linda at 508-995-

4166.  
 

If anyone would like to donate to this year’s Holiday 

Fair Chinese Auction, gift certificates would be 

most appreciated. Other items are also needed. If you 

can help, please call Celeste at 508-998-1295.  

Dear Friends:  
After a little over a month, I am settling in well to my new assignment. My four cats, Casey, Jasper, Aspen and Miracle are 
adjusting to new living conditions with ease.   A sincere word of thanks to the warm and caring welcome you have shown me 
since my arrival. Itôs good to be home. During the last month, I have been walking the property, meeting with staff members, 
and simply getting a sense of how life has evolved at St. Maryôs.  
I come to build upon and not tear down previous accomplishments. To that end, I will be meeting with the members of our 
Parish Pastoral Council in September and the Parish Finance Council in October. The goals for both councils will be to begin 
developing a five-year strategic pastoral plan for our parish. We all must continually strive to better ourselves and our faith 
community as steward disciples of Jesus Christ! Using the Diocesan Assessment and survey instruments responded to in 
May 2016, we know our strengths and weakness and can begin the task of responding to the needs of our community.  
Until then, let us continue to get to know one another and build levels of trust. I pray that our weekend and weekday celebra-
tions at the altar will unite us as one in mind and heart. 
Fr. Dan 

mailto:RevDLacroix@aol.com
http://www.HelpOurMarriage.com

